From: Gary Brown

To: Sam Owen
Subject: Comment on the Eklutna Hydroelectric Project Draft Fish and Wildlife Program
Date: Tuesday, February 6, 2024 12:21:57 PM

Do not take any action that will jeopardize diminishing or losing almost 90 percent of MOA’s water
supply. Also, do not take any action that will jeopardize, diminish, or eliminate the production of
clean electricity that can provide power to some 24,000 home for an entire year, at the lowest cost
of renewable energy in Southcentral Alaska.

The current use of Eklutna Lake is far more valuable and important than the uncertain potential of
migrating salmon.

Sincerely,
Gary Brown
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